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Griffith City Council received $2.1 million in funding from the NSW Government’s Restart NSW Water 
Security for Regions program for Council’s installation of sewerage infrastructure for the villages of 
Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang. 

Construction works commenced on site in February 2018 and are due for completion in late 2018. 

Property Installation Works 

The Contractor, Hills 2 Harbor Plumbing, has installed most of the collection tanks in all three villages 
and now completed live connection works at Tharbogang. 

Live installation works at Lake Wyangan have commenced. 

 

            
Drainage works at Tharbogang 

Residents are reminded that there will be considerable impact to the gardens and backyards of each 
property during the works and there will be short term disruptions to the residents where the drainage 
and electric services need to be isolated for the changeover. 

Works on each property will be completed on the day however there may be a need to return the 
following day to complete the commissioning of the pressure sewer unit. 



Residents are requested to ensure that access to the property be made available on connection day 
and that all animals are controlled to enable the contractor’s staff to move freely around the property 
to carry out necessary activities. 

Preliminary electrical works are carried out prior to the connection day however electrical activation of 
the grinder pump is required on the day when drainage works are carried out and there may be some 
power disruptions as the installations are completed and energised. 

During the commissioning of the grinder pump, some water will be required to verify alarm and pump 
control levels and requires around 50 litres that is drawn from the property water supply. 

 

          
 

Site reinstatement of completed work  
Quick Reference Guide 

After works have been completed, each resident will be given a small booklet that provides an 
overview of the pressure sewer system on the property, the dos and don’ts in respect waste 
discharges, how to best manage the system and what to do and who to call in the event of an alarm. 

Residents should read and keep the booklet as a reference document in the event of an alarm and as 
a guide to what are acceptable discharges to the sewer system. 

This document, along with several other related items, are also available on Council’s website. 

Clothing and Wipes 

The grinder pump is not designed to pass fabrics and, where this has occurred, the pump may fail 
causing an alarm requiring a service call from Council. Residents are reminded that under no 
circumstances should wipes, towels or clothing be flushed to the toilet. 

Site reinstatement 

At the conclusion of the install works, H2H will revisit all properties in the scheme and carry out a final 
check. Reinstatement works including refilling of soil subsidence and topsoiling will be carried out 
where applicable. 

Program for drainage works 

Completion of the drainage works and commissioning of the pressure sewer system for the properties 
is scheduled to be completed by early September 2018. 

The contractor will be in contact with each customer prior to the works to arrange access and respond 
to any queries. If customers require any additional information regarding timing or process they can 
call Robert on 0417 592075 or Council on (02) 6962 8100 


